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October  23,  2015 

 

Dear Friend of Evergreen, 

 
As 2015 draws to a close, it is with deep appreciation and great hopefulness that the Evergreen Board 
reaches out to you with an update on this year’s accomplishments and to ask for your continuing 
support, which is what helps to keep the Evergreen Center going and growing! 
 
Our mission is to provide integrated wellness programs and services that support the health and well-
being of body, mind, spirit and our Earth. To ensure a sustainable future for Evergreen, and the 
stewardship of this greenspace in the heart of Easton, we are building new relationships and alliances. 
Through an expanded Affiliation Program, Evergreen is beginning and deepening relationships with 
groups and organizations such as the Y, Freedom Rowers, and Peachblossom Learning Community 
(PLC) for homeschoolers. The children of PLC are planning for a "learning garden" at Evergreen, and 
we likewise hope to expand our reach to further articulate a more global definition of wellness, one 
which expresses the coherence of inner and outer environments. We will strive to continue this 
important outreach and education, providing optimal experiences and access to our beautiful 
waterfront greenspace to better serve our community.  
 
Evergreen programs and services have also been strengthened. To give broader range and greater 
continuity to the wellness community, the on-campus and affiliated practitioners and instructors will 
become part of a more inclusive Wellness Consortium. We look forward to growing and nurturing this 
flourishing community of health and wellness providers working in concert with supportive 
programming.   
 
The Board is encouraged by the new growth at Evergreen. Its members are committed to building on 
strategies that have been put in place and exploring new opportunities and possibilities.  Nevertheless, 
in the words of EC Finance Committee's Dick McCauley, the 2015 budget was "cut beyond the bone".  
Forging a new path forward while maintaining the best of Evergreen has been accomplished through 
great generosity of spirit. Your support of the 2015 Annual Giving Campaign impacts our entire 
community and beyond, and will serve to give wings to the good start that has been made this year. 
 
Let's continue to recognize and nourish the things that provide connection to one another and to the 
precious home we all share, mother Earth.  Be the change . . . one peaceful heart at a time! 
 
 
In partnership, 
 
 
Freya Farley, Board Chair 
& Members of the Evergreen Board  

 
 



 
 Enclosed is my contribution of: 

___Angel ($10,000+)    ___Benefactor ($5,000+) ___Patron ($2,500+)  ___Builder ($1,000+) 
___ Sustainer ($500+)    ___Supporter ($250+)  ___Friend ($100)  ___Contributor (under $100 
Make checks payable to “Evergreen CBL” 
or please charge $_________ to my MasterCard/VISA/Discover   
Card # __________________________________________  Name______________________________________ 
Expiration Date ______________ Security Code ________ Address ____________________________________ 
Signature: _______________________________________    City /State________________________Zip________  

If you prefer, we will process your credit card for 12 monthly Phone___________________________________ 

payments of $25 (or more)     Email____________________________________ 

Yes, please charge my card $________ per month 
Make Evergreen a part of your legacy. Please contact us for information regarding a gift from your estate. 
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